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GM 610 – SUBMITTING FOR CONSIDERATION AND CONFIRMATION TO THE 
MEDICAL ADVISORY BOARD, GUBERNATORIAL NOMINEE, JUDITH DICKERT, 
FOR A TERM TO EXPIRE 06-30-2023 

Chair Inouye, Vice Chair Harimoto, and members of the committee: 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide written testimony in support for Judith Dickert, 
MD, to the Hawai‘i Medical Advisory Board. Dr. Dickert served as the Chief Medical 
Officer, Hawai‘i Military Health System at Triple Army Medical Center before retiring 
from active duty in 2019.   
 
Dr. Dickert was initially a Naval Officer for many years, and then switched into the Army 
so that she could stay in Hawai‘i. She is an endocrinologist by training and with an 
extensive military and management background will be a valuable asset to the Hawai‘i 
Medical Advisory Board. 
 
Thank you again for the opportunity to testify in support of Dr. Judith Dickert. 
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